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NEWS RELEASE 
Ground Breaking Ceremony 
PAG to Break Ground for the Facility Expansion of the 

Guam Commercial Port Improvement Program 

 

Piti, Guam, April 10, 2014: The Port Authority of Guam (PAG) will hold a Ground Breaking 

Ceremony for the Facility Expansion, the largest construction project of the Guam 

Commercial Port Improvement (GCPI) Program. The ceremony will take place on Monday, 

April 14, 2014, at 10:30 a.m., near the Port's Gatehouse on Route 11, Cabras Island. 

 

The launch of the Facility Expansion project, developed by PAG and the U.S. Maritime 

Administration (MARAD), initiates the final phase of the $50 million GCPI Program and is 

scheduled for completion by the third quarter of 2015. The expansion includes a new 4.6 

acre container yard, 3.7-acre gate complex, new domestic water and fire distribution system 

with a 270,000 gallon pre-stressed concrete storage tank, a new electrical load center and 

associated electrical distribution, high mast lighting, stormwater sewer system and outfall, oil 

water separators and wash rack facility. 

 

The first GCPI project was the CFS Building Modifications Project finished last January. CFS 

Building upgrades include a secure cargo storage area, new large rollup doors, and new 

working spaces. The Selected Demolition and Break Bulk Yard Modifications project 

expanded the Break Bulk Yard to 10 acres. Both projects are on-time and on-budget. 

 

The GCPI Program is expanding the port's capacity to meet the needs of our island for 

generations to come. This project has served as a model of cooperation between federal, 

territorial and local agencies. 

 

Contact: Joanne Brown, PAG General Manager, 477-5931 ext. 303. 
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